
You are invited to tour the 
Kentucky Geological Survey’s 

upgraded well sample and core library, 
learn about the progress of our 

reorganization, and discuss its new 
capabilities and NEW NAME.

Friday, Feb. 15, 2019
1—4 p.m.

New research 
collaborators 

welcome!
The facility is located at 2500 Research 

Park Drive
across Iron Works Pike from 

the Kentucky Horse Park

Light refreshments 
will be available.

Please RSVP by Monday, Feb. 11, 
to Mike Lynch, 

mike.lynch@uky.edu or
(859) 323-0561




